
Please join us
for a community discussion about the potential development 
of affordable housing properties near you.

When: Monday, Oct. 17 at 5:30 p.m.
Where: Escambia County Central Office Complex, 
           3363 West Park Place, Room 104
Proposed Developments
• Abbington Oaks, 128 units at 625 E. Olive Road
• Delphin Downs, 72 units at 1717 W. Cervantes St. 
• Patricia Pointe, 106 units at 9701 Chemstrand Road
• The Place @ P Street, 88 units at 1201 N. P St. 

Developers for Delphin Downs, Patricia Pointe and The Place @ P Street will be in attendance. 
A separate meeting regarding the development of the 110-unit Meadowbrook Commons 
at 5406 Lillian Highway is scheduled for Tuesday, Oct. 18 at 6 p.m. at Myrtle Grove United 
Methodist Church, 1030 N. 57th Ave.

Want more info?
Contact Meredith Reeves 
with the Escambia County 
Neighborhood  Enterprise 
Division at

ned@myescambia.com 
or (850) 595-4968


